# From the Desk of Mrs. Kathleen Spina, Principal of Holy Trinity School November 23, 2021

# Happy Thanksgiving Holy Trinity Families.

### A Thanksgiving Day Prayer

O Heavenly Father: We thank You for food and remember the hungry.

We thank You for health and remember the sick.

We thank You for friends and remember the friendless.

We thank You for freedom and remember the enslaved.

May these remembrances stir us to service.

That Your gifts to us may be used for others

Amen

Holy Trinity Faculty and Staff wish you and your family a very Happy and Healthy Thanksgiving!

#### Miss Chocolate

Our Fund raiser has been delayed. We apologize for any inconvenience. As of today we do not have an expected date of delivery.

# Dates to Remember

11-24-21 to 11-28-21 Thanksgiving Vacation

11-28-21 Advent Begins

11-29-21 School Resumes

12-8-21 Immaculate Conception

If you have any comments or concerns, please feel free to contact me at 845-471-0520 <u>kathleen.spina@archny.org</u> or Kyle Roach at 845-471-6600 kyle.roach@archny.org

Kathleen Spina

Kyle Roach